## Town Of Truro Commonwealth of Massachusetts Energy Committee Minutes

## September 15, 2021

A meeting of the Energy Committee was held on September 15, 2021, convened at 4:30p via GoToMeeting. Attending from the Energy Committee were Brian Boyle (Chair), Mark Farber, Bob Higgins-Steele, and Nancy Medoff.

Minutes were approved for the August 9, 2021 meeting.

CVEC and Cape Light Compact. Bob provided a brief CLC update, and Mark reported on the CVEC annual meeting held that morning.

Select Board Meeting. Brian and Mark reported on the September 14 meeting with the Select Board. The Committee's work was well received.

Major Projects. The Committee discussed the status of major projects it is tracking: the landfill solar, Cloverleaf, and Walsh. Other topics briefly discussed were net metering credits, passive house, and the solar inventory.

Public Comment. No members of the public were present.

The next meeting is currently scheduled for October 15, 2021, 4:30p. The meeting was adjourned at 5:30p.

Mark A Farber

Mark A Farky

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector
NUV 09 2021
Received TOWN OF TRURO